lowa River Hospice,

My family would like to extend our sincere thanks and gratitude for all the care your staff
rendered to Dan Dillon during his time at the Veterans Home. You made Dan’s days more
comfortable until his passing. We are very grateful and appreciative.

Thanks again!
Judy Majors-( sister of Dan Dillon)



